Students learn of ag opportunities at open house
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Teddi Winslow, left, Agriculture instructor at Seward County Community College/Area Technical
School, talks to high school and college students about the various agricultural programs. The
Agriculture Department hosted an open house recently. Advisory Board members and faculty
were available throughout the day to talk about their programs and job opportunities. Agriculture
programs include the new Food Science & Safety program, Animal Science, Sustainable
Agriculture Resources, Agronomy, Agri-Business and Soils and Plants. For information, call
620-417-1353 or email teddi.winslow@sccc.edu. Courtesy photo




